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Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD

From: madumcc@gmail.com
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 3:46 PM
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] New comment for hearing from MM site

Name  

   Madison McClintock  

Email  

   madumcc@gmail.com  

Add your comment here  

  

Our most valuable resource in New Mexico is our beautiful landscapes and clean waters. We must prioritize New Mexicans over 
profits and use our intellect and ingenuity to find alternative economic solutions for our state budget. The oil and gas industry 
should be held accountable for their pollution especially since the solutions exist. Our state should be responsible for holding 
industry accountable.  

Are you interested in making a public statement at the hearing?  

  
 No, I do not want to sign up to make a public statement 

 

 

  


